
Minutes of HSRA Board Meeting
June 24.2015
Met Club

Attendees
John Leavy - President
Carlos Beltran
Juan Caro
John DiFilippo
Andy Hubbard
Ed Montanye
Alfredo Vilas
Mustafa Abbas

Meeting Discussion

• Meeting opened
- Proposed JFL, Seconded CB

• Minutes
- Minutes from the last meeting (May 27) were reviewed and approved

• New Board Members
- Alfredo Vilas was proposed as a new Board Members by John Leavy. JFL noted
that Alfredo was included on the original voting list and he was supported as a
Board Member by the vote of HSRA Members. His election to the Board was
unanimously approved.

• US Squash proposal
- Proposals from US Squash were reviewed and discussed.
- Key concerns were identified as the potential cap on district fees, plus the
limited benefits perceived my most HSRA members from US Squash
membership- It was agreed that a letter would be drafted to US Squash outlining concerns,
and requesting a conference call to discuss further

• Tournaments
- Limited volunteers have so far been identified for the September tournament
JFL to send out another request for help- A range of views were shared on funding and organization. JFL to follow up
separately with AV and JDF to discuss budget and funding issues- Lifetime Fitness have declined the opportunity to share hosting with the Met
Club for the 2016 Texas Open.






